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15 October 2004 

Dr Frank Hill 
Chairman 
UKHCDO 
Birmingham's Children Hospital 
Steelhouse Lane 
Birmingham B4 6NH 

Dear Frank 

Addenbrooke's 
NHS Trust 

NHS 

I wonder whether UKHCDO has a view on viral screening for PUPS who receive exclusively Recombinant 

products. We are currently carrying out baseline viral serology on these individuals but no long term 
follow up. Clearly if they receive plasma products then we revise this. I understand there is no 
consensus throughout the UK but I would be interested to know the UKHCDO views. 

Kind regards. 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

Dr David J Perry 
Consultant Haematologist 

Cambridge University Teaching Hospitals Trust 

Chairman: Dr. Mary Archer Chief Executive: Mr. Malcolm Stamp CBE 
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